

Dear Parents and Guardians of Mrs. Long's Class,

Mr. Rob Catlin, Principal Mr. Brian McCarthy, Acting Assistant Principal

Your child will need the following supplies for the 2021-2022 school year. Please make sure that all supplies are labeled with your child's first and last name.

- Backpack (no wheels and large enough to hold your child's lunch box, snack, folder and finished work)
- Lunch box, small snack bag and water bottle to be sent in daily
- 4 plastic folders with bottom pockets (one red, one blue, one green, one yellow)
- 3 packs of 3x5 index cards
- 1 Sterlite plastic pencil box (8x5)
- 1 art smock (an old, oversized T-shirt works great)
- 2 K-2 primary composition notebooks
- 2 school ruled composition notebooks
- 1 box of washable thick markers (pack of 8, crayola preferred)
- 1 box of colored pencils (pack of 12, crayola preferred)
- 2 boxes of crayons (pack of 24, crayola preferred)
- 4 packs of #2 pencils (sharpened Ticonderoga preferred)
- 1 bottle of white Elmer's glue
- 2 packs of Elmer's glue sticks (pack of 6 preferred)
- 2 packs of Expo thin tip dry erase markers (pack of 4 preferred)
- 1 small dry eraser or clean new sock to use as eraser
- 5 pads of 3in x 3in Post-it Notes
- 1 ruler
- 2 yellow highlighters
- 1 pair of child friendly scissors (medal rounded tip)
- 1 1 inch binder
- 1½ inch binder
- 1- 50 pack of sheet protectors
- 2 large boxes of tissues
- 5 packages of baby wipes (for dirty hands and arts and crafts)
- 1 box of quart size Ziploc bags
- 1 box of gallon size Ziploc bags
- 1 bottle of hand sanitizer (hand pump preferred)
- 1 package of sanitizing wipes

Sincerely, Mrs. Long